

Email from a parent

Dear Governors,
As parent of children attending Lilycroft Nursery – I would just like to commend the excellent staff and management of your nursery.  As a teacher myself working in a local secondary school – I fully appreciate the sheer dedication, care and value both my children are given.  Like your nursery we are also a community school in Bradford 8.  At work I have been able to promote the excellent investment in the community, parents and children the nursery offers consistently – something our school could perhaps easily mirror.  Additionally, as a local community member I strongly feel my voice is valued and always considered significant.  The Nursery is an excellent model of a community school.  Other parents also share the same opinion I believe.
Staff work extremely hard to provide a safe and loving environment for my daughter.  Every morning she looks forward to Nursery and to see her fantastic teachers Safia, Helen, Shasta, Khadijah and Jo. These teachers never fail to give her that extra attention she often needs as a very emotional and reserved 3 year old. 
Being a mother of three children under 5 and juggling an Assistant Headteacher is made so much easier by your wonderful school.  As A working mother – Lilycroft nursery has enabled women like me to feel confident our children are in an excellent environment in which they thrive and feel loved.
Congratulations Sian – for doing an incredible job in running one of the best nurseries in the country. Sian has always made time and effort to accommodate our needs as a family- very compassionate and considerate – never too busy for us.
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